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June 6, 2013

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Attn: Glenn von Gonten

Re:  Julander Federal #1E
Groundwater Investigation Update

Dear Mr. von Gonten:

Enclosed, for your review and approval, is updated information concerning the groundwater
investigation work being conducted on the subject well location. The original Groundwater
Investigation Work Plan, prepared by Animas Environmental Services, was submitted to you
on April 19, 2013. We plan to proceed with the proposed monitoring well installations,
unless we hear otherwise from you.

If there are any questions or concerns with this submittal, please contact me at 505-324-4131.

Sincew
Ed Hasely

Sr. Environmental Engineer
Energen Resources

Attachments: Figure 1 — Topographical Map
Figure 2 — Contaminant Concentrations and Proposed MW Map

Cc:  Dillain Gage
HSE File
Facility File
Correspondence
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